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Thursday, October 12, 2017 
 

 

Update on Wildfires and Health Conditions 
 
SFUSD schools and San Francisco city offices are open today.  We will be open today as 
well and continue normal activities.  We will monitor the situation closely and notify 
you of any changes. 
 
PLEASE NOTE WELL: 
 

 San Francisco has poor air quality due to the fires.  Vigorous activity outdoors 
should be limited.  Athletic coaches and faculty should restrict and even curtail 
activity outdoors. 
 

 All CCSF faculty, staff and students, especially those with respiratory conditions, 
are encouraged to take appropriate measures, including taking a sick day.  
Please accommodate any individual who needs to do so. 

 

 We have many faculty, staff and students who have been directly affected by 
the fires in the North Bay.  Thankfully, we do not yet have any reports of CCSF 
injuries, deaths or homes lost, but many CCSF people have been evacuated.  
Please let me know if anyone out there needs special assistance. 

 

 Community colleges in Santa Rosa, Napa and Mendocino have been closed.  We 
are working with the State Chancellor’s office to assist our fellow colleges in any 
way we are asked to do so. 
 

 

Dr. Mark Rocha, Chancellor 
City College of San Francisco 
 
 



 

 
 
 

   
 

 

 


